Due to the very high volume of Newton Resident letters and e-mails
sent to the Board of Aldermen both in support and in opposition to the
Austin Street Special Permit, and the difficulty of displaying them
effectively through the website, the letters and e-mails have been
printed out, placed in support and opposition folders in the City Clerk’s
Office, and are readily and easily available for public inspection during
regular business hours at the

Newton City Clerk’s Office
1000 Commonwealth Avenue
Newton, MA 02459



